
In conjunction with Washington State Department of Transportation’s Alaskan Way Viaduct project,          
Puget Sound Energy needs to relocate approximately 2,500 feet of existing 12-inch high pressure natural 
gas pipeline in the Pioneer Square area to ensure continued public safety and service reliability for PSE’s              
Seattle-area natural gas customers. PSE is currently in the route selection phase for the relocated                
pipeline segment.

Join us for a presentation and Q&A session to:
•	 Learn about the project 
•	 Provide input on route alternatives 
•	 Share information with PSE so neighborhood impacts can be minimized as much as possible 
•	 Ask questions

For more information please visit PSE.com/Viaduct or contact:
 
Julie Kelly
Senior Project Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-462-3919
julie.kelly@pse.com 
 

Monday, June 25  •  4:30-5:30 p.m.
Klondike Gold Rush National Historic Museum
319 Second Avenue South, Seattle 
Presentation and Q&A format
Refreshments provided

Public meeting on PSE natural gas system relocation work in 
Pioneer Square area
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Alaskan Way Viaduct
12-inch High Pressure Natural Gas Main Relocation

David Namura
Government and Community 
Relations Manager
Puget Sound Energy
425-462-3753
david.namura@pse.com 


